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March 31, 2005 

MEMORANDUM FOR CHIEF HUMAN CAPITAL OFFICERS 

FROM: DAN G. BLAIR,  
ACTING DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: Interagency Resource Management Conference (IRMCO), May 1-
4, 2005 

The General Services Administration is sponsoring the 2005 Interagency Resource 
Management Conference (IRMCO) from May 1-4, 2005, at the Hyatt Regency 
Chesapeake Bay in Cambridge, Maryland. I encourage your attendance at this conference 
for the opportunity it affords us to better plan, conduct, and measure the results of our 
work in meeting the President's Management Agenda and our agency priorities. 
Additionally, with its move to May, IRMCO will be better timed to play an important 
role in emphasizing guidance and encouraging involvement in the Federal Government 
planning process. 

IRMCO promotes partnerships, facilitates dialogues, and motivates collaborations across 
disciplines to better deliver the quality service the American people deserve and expect. 
This year's Conference, in particular, will highlight a number of human capital challenges 
we face and how those challenges align with related disciplines of technology, finance, 
and acquisition. OPM is directly involved in planning two conference sessions: The 
Attributes of Management and Leadership and Winning the Battle for Talent. 

OPM is pleased to support IRMCO, which presents a great opportunity for senior Federal 
Government leaders to discuss the interdisciplinary nature of the work we do. You can 
find program and registration information at the following Web site location: 
irmcoconference.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=Custom.Content&MenuID=1001. 

I do recommend that you and your senior staff attend IRMCO. It will be our pleasure to 
see you there. 

cc: Human Resource Directors 
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